
 

April 4, 2019 

 
Mr. Randy Green 
130 Oak Avenue 
Glendale, OH 45246 
 
 
Dear Randy, 
 
Thank you for providing additional information regarding your house.  After reviewing the 
information, Glendale Heritage Preservation has revised the original research that was done 
and is prepared to list the following name and date on a Centennial Bronze Plaque for the 
house at 130 Oak Avenue: 
 

Phelan House  
1909 

    
Please let us know if this meets with your approval.  Send your reply to Glendale Heritage 
Preservation, in care Ralph Hoop Treasurer, 44 Village Square, Glendale OH 45246.  Be sure to 
include a check for $325, which will cover a portion of the cost to manufacture and install the 
plaque.  The balance will be absorbed by Glendale Heritage Preservation.  Please keep in 
mind that the plaque remains the property of Glendale Heritage Preservation and should be 
left with the house if you move.   
 
When the plaque is ready, we will install it for you if you would like.  We will also create a 
special file for the house in our archives.  This file will contain all of the deeds and any other 
pertinent information we found about the property. This file can be viewed during normal 
business hours at the Glendale Heritage Preservation museum in the Glendale Village Square. 
If you have additional photographs or other information about the house, we would be 
delighted to add this material to the folder.   
 
Thank you for your interest in and support of Glendale's unique heritage.    
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Joe Dubinski 
Trustee 
 
 


